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Newsletter 
Looking Ahead:  

During the month of April, we will 

be studying lots of different things.  

Some are going to be spring, and 

planting. We are looking forward 

to learning and exploring these 

things.   We will be able to learn 

about our numbers, colors, shapes, 

and letters as well. 

We will also be working on our 

graduation projects! These projects 

will be the decorations for our 

reception for graduation! 

House Keeping:  
April and May will be very busy in our 
room; please keep in touch.  
Somethings to keep in mind while 
heading into the last couple months 
of Pre are:  
   *No preschool on April 7th Easter 
Break 
 
  * No Preschool April 26th-28th Parent 
Teacher Conferences  
 
    * Preschool Graduation is May 25th 
at 6:30pm.  
     
 
*Kinder Screening is June; I will put 
more information in the May 
newsletter about this. 
 
   

Looking Back: 
How is it already April?!  March 
went by way too fast in our 
preschool room. We learned so 
much about Dr. Seuss, our 
letters, and even learned some 
rhyming words.  We had fun 
during our St. Patrick Day 
festivities, Lucky wasn’t caught 
but we will try again next year.  
Thank you  

Parents,  
I cannot express how thankful I am 
for each one of you!!  All the support 
this year has been absolutely 
awesome, and I cannot thank you 
enough.  These last couple months 
will be busy; please feel free to drop 
in at any time or call!  I am here to 
help you in any way I can as your 
wonderful kids venture to 
kindergarten!!  


